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HHH BUSINESS ACQUISITION 

As you are aware, the Hogans Heavy Haulage (HHH) business was acquired by The Bower Group of Companies 
on 31st May 2022.  From the 1st June 2022, Bower Hogan Group Pty Limited trading as Hogans Heavy Haulage 
will assume the business.  
 
As part of the acquisition, all business activities, policies, and procedures will remain the same along with 
management, subcontractors, and employees.  Tanya, Jason and I will be here for the foreseeable future. 

A new company was created for the business, Bower Hogan Group Pty Limited trading as Hogans Heavy 
Haulage. All workers will be employed with the same conditions and pay rates as per HHH and all entitlements 
will be transferred to the relevant employer.  All Transport Operators will be employed by Bower Hogan Group 
Pty Limited while all Mechanics and Management will be employed by Bowers Equipment Hire Pty Limited.  
Employment contracts will be sent to you this week for signing, reflecting the new changes of your 
employment.  If you have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Tanya on our 
mobiles. 

On behalf of Jason, Tanya and myself, we wish to thank you all for your valuable time you have worked for our 
business to make it what HOGANS HEAVY HAULAGE PTY LIMITED is today.  It has been a privilege to know and 
work with you during this time. We ALL have built this business/company for the last 40 years.  Although, we 
are feeling mixed emotions, as this has been our life, starting with Mum & Dad (Yvonne & Gary) way back in 
1982, we are also very excited to see where the business will go with the new owners, Michelle and Daniel.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU and we look forward to the continued business/relationships with you all! 
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